
Christmas report  

 

 On December 17th I flew home. It was great to be back and be with my family and friends. The 

weather was really good so I had the chance to do some cool activities, like swimming, hiking etc. I also 

spent some time with my grandmother, we baked some Christmas cakes and food for the Christmas Eve. 

 On 24th we gathered the whole family and we had a dinner with traditional foods like octopus, cod 

and lamb with potatoes. For dessert we had tiramisu, apple cake, chocolate pie, limon pie and a traditional 

Christmas cake.  

 Before midnight we played family games, it was really funny and we had such a good time. After 

midnight we opened the presents. 

 On 25th we had a Christmas lunch we the leftovers from the Christmas eve and we decided to go for 

a family walk to enjoy the really good weather. 
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